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The ALMA Newsletter provides updates 
on recent developments at the Joint 
ALMA Observatory, progress at the 
ALMA site, in-depth articles on instru-
ments and observing techniques together 
with calibration, profiles of ALMA staff, 
reports on workshops and special 
events, a list of future meetings related to 
ALMA across the globe, and lots more.

The ALMA Newsletter is available for 
download at http://www.almaobservatory.
org/en/outreach/newsletter. It currently 
appears twice to three times per year and 
is edited by Lewis Ball (ALMA Deputy 
Director), Rainer Mauersberger (ALMA 
Commissioning Scientist) and William 
Garnier (ALMA Education and Public Out-
reach Officer). 

An email alert of new editions can be 
obtained by email to: almanewsletter@
alma.cl with “subscribe ALMA newsletter” 
in the body.

More information on ALMA can be found 
on the ALMA homepage: 
www.almaobservatory.org
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Personnel Movements

Departures (1 April–30 June 2012)

Europe

Banse, Klaus (D)	 System Analyst Programmer
Lablanche, Pierre-Yves (F)	 Student
Longinotti, Antonio (I)	 Senior Software Engineer
Moresmau, Jean-Michel (F) 	 Electronics Engineer
Panić, Olja (BIH) 	 Fellow

Chile

Argandoña, Gonzalo (RCH)	 Public Relations Officer
Cortes, Angela (RCH) 	 Telescope Instruments Operator
Yegorova, Iryna (UA)	 Fellow

Arrivals (1 April–30 June 2012)

Europe

Andre, Mathias (A)	 Web and Advanced Projects Coordinator
Grudzien, Thomas (F) 	 Software Engineer
Rakich, Andrew (AUS) 	 Optical Engineer

Chile

Daire, Amal (RCH)	 Administrative Assistant
Mužić, Koraljka (HR)	 Fellow
Pauwels, Evert (NL)	 Product and Quality Assurance 
	 Programme Manager


